Sabrina Robertson

From: Janet Wylie

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:55 AM
To: Sabrina Robertson

Subject: Fw: Appointment

Sabrina here is Mr. Fendig's resignation so you can add it to the request. Thanks for your assistance.

Janet Wylie

Janet Wylie, Administrative Specialist I
Nassau County Code Enforcement
96161 Nassau Place

Yulee, Florida 32097

(904) 530-6200 or 1-800-264-2065
jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com

Common sense and a sense of humor are the same thing moving at different speeds. A sense of humor is just
common sense, dancing. - William James

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact
this office by phone or in writing

From: Wynn Fendig <jwfendig@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 12,2018 2:01 PM

To: Janet Wylie

Subject: RE: Appointment

Janet, due to future job opportunities out of the state for extended periods of time | regretfully resign from my position
on the code enforcement board. Many thanks to you and staff for your support during my tenure. | have enjoyed serving
my community.

Warm Regards
Wynn

From: Janet Wylie [mailto:jwylie@nassaucountyfl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 1:20 PM

To: Wynn Fendig

Subject: Appointment

Mr. Fendig you appointment to the Code Enforcement Board expires this month. Please let me know if you
want to be re-appointed. Thank you.




Janet Wylie

Janet Wylie, Administrative Specialist Il
Nassau County Code Enforcement
96161 Nassau Place

Yulee, Florida 32097

(904) 530-6200 or 1-800-264-2065
iwylie@nassaucountyfl.com

Common sense and a sense of humor are the same thing moving at different speeds. A sense of humor is just
common sense, dancing. - William James

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact
this office by phone or in writing

Under Florida IaW, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in
response to a public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact
this office by phone or in writing.

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a
public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone orin
writing.




